
BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

March 11, 2015 
 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee.  We met at 10:30 in the 
Annex. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett, Barbara Quinn, 
Janice Jensen, Debra Warneke, Rory Potter, and Linda Sanders.      

ABSENT – Board Member Bill Burdick, Rosemary Trevino, and Carolyn Beesen. 
 
MINUTES - The February 15, 2015 minutes were approved.  We did not have a meeting in April due to 
the fact that there were not enough items on the agenda. 

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY –The pictorial directory has been changed from 12 pictures to nine pictures per 
page.  The staff pages will be a yellow background.  The residents will have a burgundy background.   
The estimated time of arrival of the directory is still not known. 

BLOCK CAPTAINS – The Block Captains are still planning to deliver the pictorial directory later this spring.  
There needs to be a block captain to take Bonnie Pressley’s place.   Also, there is spelling corrections 
needed on some block captains. 

BELLABUZZ – The Buzz is now on the web, and it does look good. 
 
 
The next meeting will be on May 10th in the Annex. 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Sarah Barnett, Secretary 

 
 


